
April 1, 2025 Hearing:  H-5816 - FOR 

The Honorable Joseph Soloman, Chair, and Distinguished Members of the House Corporations 
Committee:


I’m writing in support of H5816 because the world is at a critical juncture where irreversible 
damage will be done if we don’t gain more control over carbon emissions. I feel it crucial for 
our planet that we use all tools at our disposal  to reduce carbon emissions. Wind power is one 
tool to address that.


This bill would also give priority in hiring to local members of disadvantaged groups which I 
support so long as they have sufficient training and enough experience or are provided 
sufficient training to perform the work skillfully.


Thank you for your consideration.


Sincerely,


Mary Chace

	 .


